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&

INTERCONTINENTAL.

BELLEVUE AT THE AVENUE

Mark Poch, Asst. Director of Mobility Management
Molly A. Johnson, Development Review Manager
City of Bellevue Transportation Department

450 110th Ave. NE

Bellevue, WA 98009

August 23rd, 2023
Re: Address Change for InterContinental Bellevue at the Avenue

Dear Mr. Poch and Ms. Johnson,

We understand you require confirmation from the InterContinental Bellevue at the Avenue that it does
not object to the change of address for the community from

“850 103™ Avenue NE, Bellevue, WA 98004” to “850 Avenue Square, Bellevue, WA 98004”.

| am sending you this letter as the General Manager of the InterContinental Bellevue at the Avenue to
confirm that the Hotel has no objection to the change of address and fully supports the change in the
street name from “103™ Avenue NE” to “Avenue Square”.

Please let me know if you require anything more from our side related to the change in the street name.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
InterContinental Bellevue at the Avenue

aje Thdr
heral Manager

Pre-Opening Office: 10400 NE 4t Street | Suite 2200 | Bellevue, WA 98004
intercontinental.com
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